

Test 4

A. Choose a , b or c .

1. ____ you play the guitar when you were seven?
a. would b. could c. should
2. It's too late. We ____ go home now.
a. must b. can c. would
3. Paul is very tired. He ____ have a rest.
a. would b. could c. should
4. ____ the plane be on time tomorrow?
a. can b. will c. rather
5. ____ I make a suggestion?
a. shall b. will c. should
6. It's getting colder and it ____ snow tonight.
a. must b. might c. can't
7. You ____ drink water from the river.
a. can't b. mustn't c. won't
8. If you don't study, you ____ pass the exam.
a. shouldn't b. mustn't c. won't
9. I ____ get there earlier because of the traffic.
a. couldn't b. can't c. might
10. The baby is six months old so he ____ walk.
a. wouldn't b. couldn't c. can't

COMMUNICATION

Rewrite the sentences in passive voice.

- | | |
|-----------------------------|-------------------------------|
| 1. He opens the door. | 1. The door is opened by him. |
| 2. We set the table. | 2. |
| 3. She pays a lot of money. | 3. |
| 4. I draw a picture. | 4. |
| 5. They wear blue shoes. | 5. |
| 6. They don't help you. | 6. |

GRAMMAR

A. Complete with the Past Simple or the Past Progressive of the verbs in brackets.

Jill (1) _____ (walk) through the forest last night. It (2) _____ (be) dark and it (3) _____ (rain). Suddenly, she (4) _____ (hear) a noise. She (5) _____ (be) frightened and started running. As she (6) _____ (run), she (7) _____ (see) a man running after her. She (8) _____ (hide) behind a tree and while she (9) _____ (wait) for the man to go away, she (10) _____ (fall) asleep. When she (11) _____ (wake up) she was in her bed but she (12) _____ (wear) her clothes. Strange, eh?

B. Complete with the Present Perfect Simple or the Past Simple of the verbs in brackets.

1. A: I _____ (already/see) this film.
B: Really? When _____ (you/see) it?
A: Last month with Charles and Kathy.
2. A: Is Greg at home?
B: No, he _____ (go) to the supermarket.
A: What time _____ (he/leave)?
B: About half an hour ago.
3. A: _____ (you/ever/be) to New York?
B: Yes, twice so far.
A: When _____ (be) the last time?
B: Two years ago and I really _____ (enjoy) my trip.
A: Lucky you! I _____ (never/travel) abroad.

C. Circle the correct words.

1. **As / As soon as** I was getting ready, the phone rang.
2. Colin has **just / lately** returned from his trip to Asia.
3. Fortunately, my cousin hasn't had any accidents **since / for** he bought his car.
4. He was cooking dinner **when / while** the lights went out.
5. They bought this house two months **ago / before**.
6. I have **always / never** taken part in a song competition.
7. Have you ever **gone / been** abroad?
8. Mary hasn't made any plans for her summer holiday **yet / before**.
9. How many times have you visited Europe **so far / ever**?
10. Fay hasn't been cycling **since / for** two months.

LISTEN

Listen to the dialogue and write T for True or F for False.

1. Kelly thinks that Mark uses his mobile a lot. ☐
2. Mark has arranged to go camping at the weekend. ☐
3. Kelly spends most of the day surfing the Net. ☐
4. Kelly doesn't want to go camping with Mark. ☐

READ

Read the text and answer the questions.

Twitter is one of the most popular and fastest growing websites in the world today. In fact, it's the third most popular social networking website on the Internet after *Facebook* and *Instagram*. *Twitter* isn't just about finding friends online. It's about getting the latest news as fast as possible. Many people call it the "SMS of the Internet." *Twitter* is something like a blog and a news site. You receive updates as soon as someone puts them on *Twitter*. When you get a new update, or "Tweet," the website sends it to your mobile, too. That way, you know what's happening in the world before anyone else! The website started in 2006 and *Twitter* already has about 1500 million users, including presidents, politicians, celebrities, and college professors. *Twitter* is going to be one of the most important ways of communicating and receiving news in the future.



1. What can you do on *Twitter*?

2. What is another name for *Twitter*?

3. How can you receive an update on *Twitter* if you are not near a computer?

4. How many people are using *Twitter* today?
